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However in the case of a ship owned by a State and
operated by a company which in that State is
registered as the ship's operator, "owner" shall
mean such company.

4. "State of the ship's registry" means in
relation to registered ships the State of
registration of the ship, and in relation to
unregistered ships the S'tate whose f lag the ship
is flying.

5. "Oîl" means any persistent oil sucb. as crude
oil, fuel oil, heavy diesel oul, lubricating oil
and whale oil, whether carried on board a ship as
cargo or in the bunkers of such a ship.

6. "Pollution damage'l means loss or dama,-e caused
outside the ship carrying oil by contamination
resultîng from the escape or discharge of oil from
the ship, wherever such escape or diseharge may
occur, and includes the costs of preventive
measures and further loss or damage caused by
preventive measures.

7. "?reventive measures" means any reasonable
measures taken by any person after an incident has
occurred to prevent or minimize pollution damiage.

8. "Incident" zneans any occurrence, or series of
occurrences having the same origin, which causes
pollution damage.

9. #Organizationl means the Inter-Governental
Maritime Consultative Organizavj.on.


